
David B. Erwin 
Attorney-aI-Law 

127 Riversink Road 
Crawfordville, Florida 32327 

Phone 850.926.9331 
Fax 850.926.8448 

derwin@lewisweb.nel 

February 15,2000 

Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

In re: 	 Docket No. 990939-WS . Application of Indiantown Company 
for Increased Water and Wastewater Rates in Martin County 

Dear Ms. Bayo : 

Pursuant to a letter rom Dan Hoppe, dated January 19, 2000, the PSC staff found 
deficiencies in the minimum filing requirements (MFRs) oflndiall1own Company, Inc.' s, rate 
case filing. 

In an attempt to cure the deficiencies, a number of schedules and statements were filed by 
me yesterday, February 14, 2000. 

Filed herewith are the maps requested in the Dan Hoppe letter. We believe that this 
completes the requirements necessaty to perfect the MFRs. 

Sincerely, 

David B. Erwin 
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